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Meeting of wood processors in Kozarska Dubica planned  
  

Support for Ban on Export of Logs 
Expected  

 
Before the second session of the Bulldozer Committee in September, wood 
processors will once again express their support for stopping of uncontrolled 
cutting of BiH forests  
 
[P.15] BiH businessmen from wood processing 
industry will once again consider all aspects of 
their request for temporary ban on export of 
logs from BiH in a meeting that should take 
place on September 04 in Kozarska Dubica. 
Expectedly, on this occasion they will once 
again strongly support this proposal.  
 
Bulldozer Committee 
The meeting organized by the association 
“Drvo BiH” will take place few days before 
the second Bulldozer Committee plenary 
session on September 11, when they should 
vote on the proposed ban on export of logs 
from BiH. 
At the last Bulldozer Committee session, due 
to opposition of World Bank and IMF 
representatives, this initiative was not 
considered. The request for ban on export of 
logs from BiH is widely supported by BiH 
businessmen, their associations, including the 
ones within chambers of commerce, entity 
governments and the Chair of the Council of 
Ministers.  
“International community representatives want 
us to give up the proposal to ban export, 
because it is in opposition with principles of 
free trade and, as they say, sends bad signals to 
foreign investors. However, we cannot give up 
this request. Our members and BiH 
businessmen request this, and foreign investors 
are not against that either,” Alija Remzo 
Baksic, secretary general of the Association 
“DRVO BiH” said. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Support from investors 
He also added that this had been presented to 
the PDHR, Ambassador Donald Hays during 
his recent visit to Vitez. There is a foreign 
investor in Vitez who invested funds in 
production at the company “Impregnacija 
Holc” who also supported the request for ban 
on export of logs from BiH. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




